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Dear  Prof. Lian-Sheng Ma, 

Editor in Chief of World Journal of Hepatology  

 

Thank you again for your kind invitation to submit for publication in World Journal of 

Hepatology our review article (ID number 02860708) “Clinical significance of HBsAg 

mutants” (ESPS n°: 21084)  

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of the editor and the 

reviewers: 

Editor points 

All the Editor’ points were accepted in the new manuscript 

Reviewer n° 00070481:  

The manuscript has been revised by a native speaker of English in all parts 
 

 

Reviewer n° 02933739:  

All the Reviewer’ points were accepted in the new manuscript, both in the text and in the 

Tables 



 

The manuscript has been read and approved by all the authors and has not been 

submitted for publication to other journals. We also declare that we have no conflict of 

interest in connection with this paper. 

Neither the manuscript nor part of it has been published or is under consideration 

for publication elsewhere. 

The address for correspondence is: doctor Nicola Coppola, Department Mental Health and 

Public Medicine, Section of Infectious Diseases, Second University of Naples, Naples, Italy., 

via L. Armanni, N°.3, 80135 Naples, Italy. Telephone number: +39-0815667719; +39-

0815666207; E-mail: nicola.coppola@unina2.it 

We sincerely hope that the enclosed manuscript can be accepted for publication in World 

Journal of Hepatology. 

Sincerely yours 

Nicola Coppola 

 


